
 

FIJI AIRPORTS 

 

Bula! 

At Fiji Airports, we are pleased to welcome visitors from around the world! 

Travel restrictions related to COVID 19 have eased significantly, however, here’s some 

information to help you prepare for your next visit to Fiji. 

From September 5, 2022 wearing of masks is NOT mandatory at the Airport. 

Before you make your travel plans, make sure you are familiar with the requirements of your 

airline, your destination and transit country. 

For the latest travel information, please visit the http://www.mcttt.gov.fj/fiji-entry-conditions/ 

and  https://www.fijiairways.com/book/travel-ready-hub/destination-ready  websites. 

Fiji Airports is committed to supporting measures taken to ensure the health and safety of our 

valued customers, community and our people is paramount! 

Vinaka and we hope you enjoy your stay in Fiji! 
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